
 

 

 

Do you have a great voice? Do you enjoy performing? Are you aged 8 - 18? 

Voice in a Million are looking for talented children aged 8 to 18 to join our Stage 

Choir for our concerts at The SSE Arena, Wembley in March 2108. 

 

 

Stage Choir auditions for our 2018 concerts will be held on Sunday 17th September: 
10am to 1pm and 2pm to 5pm at Thorpe C of E Primary School, 

The Bence, Rosemary Lane, Thorpe, Surrey, TW20 8QD 
(approx 1 mile from Junction 13 on the M25). 

 
Auditionees should be prepared to sing at least one verse and chorus of a song of their 

choice to an instrumental backing track which should be brought on a phone, Ipod or tablet. 

Auditionees must attend one full 3-hour session and a £15 audition fee is payable on 

booking. 

PLEASE NO VOCALS ON THE TRACK AND NO ACAPELLA AUDITIONS 

Successful auditionees will be required to attend 4 full day rehearsals (held on Sundays at 

Thorpe School) and purchase an event t-shirt at a total cost of £92.50 

Taking part on stage as a member of our Stage Choir at ‘Voice in a Million, The 

Arena Show’ is a truly amazing and unforgettable experience for those selected. 

For further information and to book your audition please visit 

www.voiceinamillion.com/auditions 

Or telephone: 01932 859667 

Voice in a Million Ltd, The Old Fire Station, Corrie Road, Addlestone KT15 2HS 

http://www.voiceinamillion.com/auditions

